
 

CAL-IPC 2023 SYMPOSIUM 

 
How to Get DPR CEUs for Virtual Attendance Oct 25-27, 2023 

Dear Qualified Applicator Certificate Holder, License Holder or PCA: 

DPR has made several changes to improve tracking for continuing education (CE) coursework. 

Therefore, this year, licensees will get credit for each session they attend rather than for each 

day of the symposium.  

Here’s what you need to do to get CEU credit for your virtual participation: 

• Have registered to receive DPR credits as part of your Symposium registration. 

• Make sure ad blocker extensions are turned off so that Webex can track your 

attendance (Webex will notify you if this applies to you.) 

• Attend the full session live at the time it is running. 

• Answer the fraud poll question at the beginning of the session and all subsequent poll 

questions that appear during the session. Other than the fraud pool, answers are 

irrelevant for poll questions and they are only used to confirm active attendance.  

• You MUST take the quiz posted in the chat at the end of the session within 30 minutes.  

o Enter your name and your valid QAC/QAL/PCA ID number in the quiz. 

o You must get 70% or more to pass, but you can retake it.  

o Quiz is T/F and multiple choice. 

o You can retake the test if you did not pass. 

o The quiz will only be available at the end of each live session. 

o If too many people take it at once, there might be a bottleneck, so please be 

patient and reload the page. You will have up to 30 minutes to take it.  

• Sessions that qualify for credit will be marked under the track “V-DPR” once we get full 

approval from DPR.  

Go to https://www.cdpr.ca.gov/docs/license/currlic.htm to find your license number if you 

don’t have it. 

How do you receive confirmation of credit? 

• For your own reference, record the course code shown in the quiz title 

• Cal-IPC will send you a certificate of course attendance (with course code) once we have 

confirmed registration, attendance, and quiz results. Expect to receive your certificates 

2-4 weeks after the conference. 

If you are missing a Certificate of Completion, email us at info@cal-ipc.org and we will send you 

your missing Certificate if we can verify your attendance. 

Questions? Email nvalentine@cal-ipc.org or post a message in “Help Desk” on the conference 

platform or phone app. 
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